The World Cup in Langley

Students from the Langley Academy have embraced the World Cup early and held their own charity football match in
aid of Thames Hospicecare. The Academy
chose to support Thames Hospicecare after
one of their students’ mother received care
from the Hospice.

Every football player in the fundraising
match paid to enter and the match was played
against a local school, with the final score being &
4-3 to the visiting team Collecting buckets
were also distributed around the school prior
to, and on the day of the match, to encourage
all to donate.

The Langley Academy raised a grand total of
£872.20 for Thames Hospicecare which will
help to fund over 58 hours of specialist Hospice nursing care and hope this will become an annual event.

A big thank you to Langley Academy for supporting Thames Hospicecare.

If you would like to get involved with fundraising please contact Michelle on 01753 848963.




